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No. ATP30 13/2020  

 

November 23, 2020 

 

Subject     The notification of bidding results, service initiation, and service agreement renewal 

Attention   President  

     The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

ATP30 Public Company Limited (“ the Company”), a shuttle service provider to factory 

employees in industrial estate and community, would like to notify the bidding results, service 

initiation, and service agreement renewal that the Company has been appointed to provide 

shuttle services as follows; 

1. The company has started the shuttle service to Thai Fine Sinter Co., Ltd., located at 

Eastern Seaboard Industrial Estate, Rayong Province, with 4 airconditioned buses and 

11 airconditioned vans, from November 23, 2020 to November 22, 2023. 

2. The company has been confirmed as being selected to be a shuttle service provider to 

Thai Polycarbonate Co., Ltd., located at Phadaeng Industrial Estate, Rayong Province, 

with 3 airconditioned buses, from January 1, 2021 to December 31, 2025. 

3. The company has been confirmed as being selected to be a shuttle service provider to 

Mitsubishi Electric Thai Auto-Parts Co., Ltd, located at Siam Eastern Industrial Estate, 

Rayong Province, with 34 airconditioned buses and 8 airconditioned vans, from July 1, 

2021 to June 30, 2026. In that regard, the Company is currently in the process of the 

procurement of new vehicles for such operation. 

4. “Agreement for Employees Transportation Service” of Electrolux Thailand Co., Ltd., 

issued on November 19, 2015 will finish on February 28, 2021, the Company is 

considered as a shuttle service provider and currently in renewal provision in service 

agreement for a further term of 5 years, from March 1, 2021 to February 28, 2026, the 
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Company is currently in the process of the procurement of 9 airconditioned buses, 6 

airconditioned minibuses and 8 airconditioned vans for such operation. 

 

Please be informed accordingly,  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

(Mr.Piya Techakul) 

Managing Director 

   


